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Our Learning this week : 

We have been hugely busy this week. 
We started learning how to play samba rhythms in music on Tuesday, 

          
investigated electricity and circuits in Science 

            
and linked our maths learning on measurement with cookery skills whilst making 
the biscuits for our Tea Party on Thursday.  

 
Thank you all for coming to our home learning share and of course to the Tea 
party too. I know the children have been very excited about sharing these events 
with you, and I’m sure you’ll agree that the level of creativity and standard of the 
home learning was excellent. 
Our learning next week: 

English – instructional writing  - recipes  
Maths –place value and rounding to the nearest 10, 100, 1000.  

 

Reminders : 

• Harvest is on Tuesday – don’t forget your spare tins and packets! 

• Trip money is due in and as we will be walking around Bristol we need as 
many helpers as possible –we especially need some dad’s to volunteer too.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


